
Graduation update June 2024 – Neema Nakei 

Recently, we received wonderful news from Neema in Tanzania: She has obtained her diploma in 

Pharmacy! Neema currently works at Apple Medics, a small pharmacy in Babati, Tanzania. She is now 

able to help patients and to advice people how to use medicine in a good dose, and she also 

financially supports her family and neighbors. 

“I would like to say thank you to iSTEPup. I am working here because I was studying pharmacy, 

diploma of pharmacy, with the help of iSTEPup. It is my dream, one day, to have my pharmacy and to 

work there myself. Thank you so much!”  

 

 

  



 

 


